Joe M. Smith

123 Main St.

Amherst, NY 14226

December 7, 2009

Dr. Matt Jones

757 East Blvd.

Tonawanda, NY 14150

Dear Dr. Jones:

I hope this note finds you well and that you are enjoying your time back in Buffalo.  As you may know, I am a senior attending the Harkness Career and Technical Center in the Cisco Networking program.  A requirement of ours is to put a portfolio together, with three letters of recommendation being included.  Since you were a former teacher of mine, I would truly appreciate if you could write a letter for me, specifically focusing on aspects of my background, character, and academic achievements.
Could you please comment on some of the following points in your letter?

· My grade in your class for the time I attended it.

· My participation in your class and other contributions.

· My involvement in helping other students with homework, especially students who had a difficult time with the subject.

· My work effort put forth while in class.

· My goal of attending a college that has a strong Computer Engineering department. I plan to continue to take computer courses and major in Computer Engineering.  I am very excited to be the next person in my family to attend college.

I appreciate your taking the time to write this letter of recommendation for me.  If you need additional information, please contact me at (716) 123-1234.  Your support means a lot!

Sincerely,

Joe M. Smith

